ADVERTISEMENT

MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS AND TRANSPORT
The Ministry of Public Works and Transport invites suitably qualified local contractors registered under Category C1, C2 & C3 with the Construction Industry Council for the 2024/2025 Financial Year for the Construction of the Mbulungwane road
The Tender Documents shall be available from the 13th March 2024, upon payment of non-refundable One Thousand Emalangeni (E1,000.00) payable at any Eswatini Government Revenue offices under the Payment code; Head 53 Responsibility Centre 2101, Item code 21132

Upon payment of the above-mentioned amount, Documents can be obtained from the following address:
The Chief Roads Engineer

Office # 84

The Ministry of Public Works and Transport

 Mbabane, Eswatini

The following must be submitted no later than 09H00 on Friday, 12th April, 2024:
1. A Valid and certified Trading Licence:

2. An Original and Valid Tax Compliance Certificate:

3. A Valid Labour Compliance Certificate:

4. Original  Security in amount of E25,000 (Bank Guaranteed Letter only);

5. Original General Receipt (E1,000):

6. Valid and Certified ENPF Compliance Certificate

7. Form J and Form C endorsed by the Registrar of Companies (2023 or newer)
8. In a form of a valid and certified certificate Proof of Registration with the          Construction Industry Council (CIC) C1, C2 & C3;

9. VAT Registration Certificate
10. Director’s Certified Copies of National Identification Documents

11. Director’s Police Clearance Certificates
12. Certificate of Incorporation
13. Completed Tender Documents with two hard copies and one soft copy
14. Certificate of Attendance of the Clarification Meeting;

15. Proof of Authority of Signatory.
Each completed tender should be in a sealed envelope and endorsed in the correct tender title and the original and copy documents correctly labeled and all addressed to;

The Secretary

Government Tender Board

Treasury Department

P. O. Box 443
Mbabane
· N.B. There will be a Compulsory Pre-Tender Briefing at the MR26/MR10 intersection at Salem Enhla, Hlathikhulu at 12H00 on the 20th March, 2024 after which no sale of Tender Documents shall take place. 

· No late or telegraphic tenders will be accepted. The tender shall be valid for 90 days calculated from the 12th April, 2024. 

· Please be advised that, being the lowest tenderer does not guarantee any contractor to be awarded all the jobs. The Government of Eswatini does not bind itself to accept the lowest Tender or any Tender. 

· For further information, please contact in writing/telephone the office of Chief Roads Engineer; buhlevincent@gmail.com
SECRETARY
ESWATINI GOVERNMENT TENDER BOARD
